
 

July 6, 2015 

Dear ACP Member,  

I know that the American Board of Internal Medicine’s (ABIM) Maintenance of Certification (MOC) 

program continues to be an area of concern for many ACP members, so I am writing to update you 

about ACP’s ongoing work in this area and our efforts to improve ABIM’s MOC process.  I also want to 

/acp_policy/policies/acp_professional_accountability_principles_2015.pdf
http://www.abim.org/pdf/blueprint/im_moc.pdf


 

I’ve received emails from some members questioning why ACP is not commenting on ABIM financials. 

ACP’s primary goal is to assure that ABIM acts to make the MOC process more relevant, efficient, 

valuable, and affordable for internal medicine specialists and subspecialists. We believe that the 

finances of a certifying organization should be transparent, and we strongly advocate for that.   ACP’s 

priority, however, is improving the process by which physicians demonstrate ongoing competence.  We 

are keeping our eyes on that ultimate goal, and we believe that getting involved with evaluating ABIM’s 

finances diverts us from, and makes us less likely to achieve that goal.  ACP does not endorse or oppose
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http://www.acponline.org/education_recertification/recertification/earn_moc_points/

